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To whom it may concern,  

I am in support of HB 3681. Oregon needs to increase our ability to deliver energy for 

consumers and businesses. We have already seen the impacts of unreliable energy 

systems in Texas, and our current power grid will not be able to keep up with 

increasing demand due to AI technology, development, and a growing population. 

Oregon needs to streamline the process of improving and speeding transmission 

infrastructure, so that we are ahead of the game. This bill is an excellent way to 

achieve energy goals without compromising environmental protections or other 

impacts.  

 

 


